
Kindergarten Newsletter - Week #10  

10-19-2020 to 10-23-2020 

                                                                ​Welcome to Quarter 2  

 

____________________________________________________________ 

Spalding​: 
Reviewed: a,c,d,f,g,o,s,qu,e,h,i 

 j,k,l,m,n,h,v,s 

Phonograms being Tested: x,y,z,p,u 

(Pre-Test on Wednesday and Post-Test on 
Friday.  The Post test will be counted 
towards their phonogram grade).  
 

Reading​: ​Sight words we are working 

on in class: a, am ,want, I, do ,have.​ We 

have story time each day where we read 

picture books and we discuss elements of 

narratives.  We will continue to learn about 

how changing the first letter of a word 

changes the meaning of a word. We will also 

work on rhyming words, sounding out 3 & 4 

letter words and constructing sentences. 

Please keep reading to your child​ at home. 

The more contact they have with the text, 

the better!   

Handwriting​: ​Write a,c,d,f,g,o,s,qu 

correctly starting at 2 o’clock.  Encourage 

your child to begin at 2 on the clock and go 

up and over the rainbow.  We will continue to 

work on writing e, h, and learn how to write 

i,j,k. 

Language Arts​:   

Poem:  Due Date: 
three  Tuesday -Last attempt - 

Oct. 20th 

four  Wednesday, October 28th 

five  Tuesday, November 10th 

 

Math​- We will be learning the following 

Math games, partner groups and whole 

group: Number recognition 1-10; counting 

objects 1-25; number sets, following 

directions;  left/right; same / different; 

inside/outside; on/off; pennies; and 

patterns. 

*Our math grade this quarter will be based 

on individual calculation and participation. 

Science ​- Parts of the Body and the 

senses. 

Social Studies​ - Our World - The 

globe as replication of earth. The planets 

and sun around us. 

**Notices** 

 ​Parent Conference days​ - October 

28th,29th and 30th -. We will dismiss those 

3 days at ​12:30. 
No School - ​Nov. 11th - Veteran’s Day 

 

Attendance is important. Please make sure 

each day counts. 

 

Masks are worn all day. please make sure 

your child has clean masks and comes 

prepared to learn. 

 

Now is a good time to talk with your child 

about supplies for school. I know crayons 

have taken a beating this quarter! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs. Kimball 



 

  


